
 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

 
Spot Survey for McArthur High School 

 
McArthur High School, Parcel 20, is located at 6501 Hollywood Boulevard, Hollywood, 

Florida 33024. This facility was constructed in 1958, and through the years, several 

buildings were constructed on the school campus. Currently, the school houses grades  

9 -12. 

On May 14, 2019, the Office of Facilities and Construction (OFC) presented to the School 
Board, several options regarding modifications to the original SMART Program 
Improvements at McArthur High School. Thereafter, the School Board selected 
Alternative 1 that entailed the demolition of Buildings 6, 7, 8 and replacement with an 
eighteen (18) classroom addition and TV Lab that will contain four (4) Business 
Education/Computer classrooms, eight (8) General/Science classrooms, one (1) 
Robotics Lab, one (1) Digital Media Lab, two (2) Resource Centers, one (1) Nursing Lab, 
one (1) TV Lab, and restrooms. Also included in this recommendation were renovations 
to Buildings 1 - 5, 9 - 29, 31, and 32. Thus, the purpose of this spot survey is to amend 
the Plant Survey to enable the demolition, renovation and addition of the buildings 
described herein. 
 
Upon authorization by the School Board to conduct the spot survey, staff will submit the 

survey to the Florida Department of Education for validation of the Plant Survey. 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 


